Minutes
Subcommittee on Core Curriculum

Friday, September 22, 2017

Call to Order

The Subcommittee on Core Curriculum was called to order by Mary Magoulick at 1:00 p.m. in Arts & Sciences 2-51.

Attendance
Voting Members Present: Jeff Dowdy, Diane Gregg, Mary Magoulick, Christine Mutiti, Doug Oetter, Brandon Samples, Patrick Simmons, Cara Smith, Debora Stefani, Jeff Turner
Non-Voting Member Present: Kay Anderson
Regrets: Nancy Beasley, Natalie King, Clif Wilkinson
[bookmark: _GoBack]Guests: Andrea Berra, Isadora Mosch 

Agenda

The agenda was approved as distributed.

Minutes

Minutes from the September 15th meeting were approved as distributed.	

Section Approvals

GC1Y 1000 Philosophy of Emotion as an Area B1 Section
Doug Oetter, who served as lead reviewer, shared his initial evaluation of the course.  The submitter asked to have the title changed to Hooked on a Feeling: Emotion, Pop Culture, and Philosophy.  Upon a vote, the proposal was approved without dissent.  

IDST 2050 Sustainability as an Area E Section 
IDST 2050 was discussed at last week’s University Senate meeting and was referred back to CACP and SoCC for clarification.  At issue was a class teaching schedule that included faculty from many disciplines sharing teaching responsibilities for the course; not all of those disciplines had been contacted to see if they could or would participate.  The committee looked at a revised syllabus and voted to send the proposal back to CAPC and University Senate.

GC1Y 1000 Critical Analysis of Education in America as an Area B1 Section
At the last meeting, this course was approved pending revisions.  Those revisions have been submitted, and the course will now be forwarded to CAPC as an information item and to the Provost for final approval.

Forums

The committee’s first forum will be this afternoon, Friday, September 22 in A&S 2-72 at 2:00 p.m.  This forum will focus on how to propose a new GC1Y or GC2Y section.  All committee members are encouraged to attend. 

The second forum will be Friday, September 29 in A&S 2-39 at 2:00 p.m. and will be a discussion for faculty teaching GC1Y and GC2Y sections.  Assessment will also be covered as a separate topic after the session.  All committee members are also encouraged to attend this session.

Next Meeting

The committee will meet on Friday, September 29, at 1:00 PM, in A&S 2-51, if needed.

Adjournment

The committee adjourned at 1:44 p.m.
